
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

November 16, 2015 
 
 
Re:  NORTH VISTA HOSPITAL - NON-PPO  
 
 
Dear Provider, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that North Vista Hospital will no longer be contracted 
with the Culinary Health Fund effective January 31, 2016. 
 
Please take a moment to review the list of services that will be affected and considered NON-
PPO effective January 31, 2016: 
 

• North Vista Outpatient Wound 
Clinics 

• All Inpatient/Outpatient 
services performed at North 
Vista Hospital 

 
All elective procedures performed at North Vista Hospital after November 16, 2015 will 
require prior authorization through Nevada Health Solutions.  Also note that Nevada 
Health Solutions reserves the right to re-direct certain procedures on a case by case basis.   
 
Nevada Health Solutions can be reached via telephone at (702) 216-1653 or via fax at (702) 691-
5614.   
 
For a complete list of Culinary providers please visit our website at www.culinaryhealthfund.org. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation during this transition.  If you have questions, please 
contact Kimberly Esau, Manager of Healthcare Services at (702) 892-7309 or the Provider 
Services Hotline at (702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund 
 
 


